PUBLIC NOTICE
Special Council Meeting

(Regulation 12(3), Local Government (Administration) Regulations 1996)

Notice is hereby given that a Special Council Meeting of the Shire of Halls
Creek will be held at 4.30pm on Thursday 23 March 2023 in the
Council Chambers, 7 Thomas Street, Halls Creek.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the following items:

1. Presentation from Paul Rosair regarding a briefing meeting for the future
development of Halls Creek.

Please note, that part of the meeting which deals with confidential matters will
be closed to the public pursuant to section 5.23(2)(a) of the Local Government
Act 1995.

Phillip Cassell
Chief Executive Officer



